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NEWARK HOSPITAL – EXPANSION OF ELECTIVE CAPACITY   
 

 

Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To update the Committee on increased operating theatre capacity to be delivered at Newark 

Hospital following a successful bid for funding from central government.  
 

Information  
 
2. Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Integrated Care Board (ICB) advise that the Sherwood 

Forest Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust (SFHT) has an opportunity to access capital funding 
to expand elective daycase activity at Newark Hospital. Representatives from both ICB and 
SFHT will attend the meeting to present detailed information and answer questions, as 
necessary. 
 

3. A written briefing from the Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Integrated Care Board is attached 
to this report as Appendix1.  
 

4. Members are requested to consider and comment on the information provided, to support the 
proposed plans and to endorse a public information campaign.  
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) consider and comment on the information provided; 
 
2) approve the proposed plans; and  

 
3) endorse the start of a public and patient information publicity campaign from early January 

2023 
 

 
 

 
Councillor Sue Saddington 



Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Noel McMenamin – 0115 993 2670 
 
 
 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
 
All 
 
 
 


